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REACH - Candidate list of substances of very 
high concern 

 
At INDURA A/S, we are aware of whether the products we deliver contain chemicals from the 

REACH candidate list. Therefore, we have contacted the manufacturers that we use, to inform that 

they are obliged to inform us if the products they produce contain substances from the candidate 

list. The producers have also signed a document from us, where they agree to keep us up to date, 

just as we will follow up on an ongoing basis.  

At present, we have not been made aware that some of the products we deliver contain 

substances from the REACH candidate list. 

More of the products from INDURA A/S are protected with a water-oil solution, which is to 

counteract rust. We have prepared a test report which concludes that our anti-rust solution does 

not contain more than 0.1% of one of the substances from the candidate list. Please find 

documentation enclosed to mail.  

We are aware that the candidate list is constantly being expanded, as is our product range. We will 

contact you if the conditions regarding chemicals in the products we sell change. 
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